
Dear all, 

Tomorrow is our final orientation day for next year’s kindergarten 

students. Please ensure all necessary documentation is brought to the 

school so we can process enrolments. We look forward to seeing our 

new recruits joining us full time next year.   

 

*** 

Next Thursday 29th November will be our final day of scripture for the 

year and we will be treated to a small scripture performance, 

commencing at 9:30am. This will be followed by a morning tea to say 

thanks to the many amazing volunteers who dedicate their time to 

better our school. Please accept this open invitation to attend the 

morning tea which will commence at approximately 10:30am. There 

are so many people who have helped in so many ways this year 

through tuck-shop, uniforms, assisting with reading, supporting the 

P&C, scripture, the Country Fair, and keeping our school looking 

beautiful.  We would love to see lots of faces at our morning tea so 

come along!  

*** 

Our Year 5 students had a fantastic time at last week’s small schools 

leadership day. They are to be commended on their extemporary 

behaviour and the way in which they interacted with their peers from 

other schools. The small school leadership day is set to become an 

annual event. 

 

Have a great week, 

Rod White 

Principal  

                                    

WEEK 7 
TERM 4 

 Monday 19th 

November 
   

Tuesday 

1/2 library 

Active After School Sport 

 

Wednesday 

Tuckshop 

3/4 library 

 

Thursday  

Scripture 

 

Friday  

Tuckshop 

5/6 library 

 

Monday 26th November  

K/1 library 

 

   

TERARA TIMESTERARA TIMESTERARA TIMES   
               Phone: 44216034                                         20 Millbank Road, Terara 

Honesty & Friendship 

 

 

Final day of the 

school year is 

Wednesday 19th 

December 



Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students 

who received awards at week’s assembly: 

K/1       Jack 

            Joshua 

            Ashleigh   - values 

1/2       Sheridan 

            Noah 

            Callan & Laney   -  values 

3/4       Lily 

            Colbee 

            Gemma  -   values 

5/6       Alannah 

            Ben 

            Bridget 

            Georgia 

            Rose 

 

School Disco 

Next Friday 30th November we will be 

holding an in-school disco as a Student 

Council and Red Cross fundraiser. Infants 

students will be enjoying their disco 

between recess and lunch, with the primary 

students taking over after lunch.  

The cost to students is $3 each or $5 for a 

family. This includes a sausage sandwich 

and a donation to the Red Cross. Students 

who participate are able to wear mufti 

(sensible plain clothes).  There will be no 

canteen on this day, but canteen will be 

held on Monday and Wednesday of that 

week instead.  

Yr 2 Student Bus Passes 

All students in Yr 2 this year that currently have 

a bus pass will need to re-apply for a new bus 

pass for 2013. Bus pass forms are available at 

the office. 

 

P&C Patter 

The P & C would like to extend an invitation to 

all parents and staff to join us at our end of year 

celebration. The dinner will be held on Friday 

30th November at 7pm at Pelican Rocks 

Restaurant at Greenwell Point. The cost will be 

$45 per head for a two course meal (main and 

dessert. Please return the slip below as soon as 

possible so that numbers can be finalised. 

Lee Gillespie 

P&C Secretary 

 

Uniform 

Please note that uniform orders have been 

extended and will now close this Wednesday. 

Please ensure any orders are in by this date.  

 

 

Pelican Rocks Dinner 

 

Number of Adults attending: __________ 

 

Family Name: _____________________ 

 

Signed: __________________________ 


